
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 15, 2009 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Advice No. WA 09-10 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find revisions to the WN U-3.  This filing is submitted with an October 
15, 2009 issue date and a proposed effective date of October 19, 2009.  Tariff revisions are 
available on Embarq's website. 
 
The tariff pages enclosed for review and approval are as follows: 
 

WN U-3 
 

Schedule AE-1 Schedule AA First Revised Title Sheet 1 
 Adoption Notice 1st Revised Adoption Notice Sheet 1 

 
This filing introduces the fictitious name CenturyLink.   United Telephone Company of the 
Northwest registered the fictitious name “CenturyLink” with the Washington Secretary of 
State’s office on July 28, 2009 and proposes to begin operating as CenturyLink, effective 
October 19, 2009.  Customers have been notified of this change.  A copy of the Application for 
Registration of Trade Name and a copy of the customer notice are attached.  United also 
intends to refile its tariff in its entirety no later than October 15, 2010, in compliance with WAC 
480-80-133(5). 
 
I, Debra Levy, in compliance with WAC 480-80-103, certify that I have authority to issue tariff 
revisions on behalf of United Telephone Company of the Northwest. 

Embarq Corporation 
Mailstop: KSOPKJ0502-5016 
5454 W 110th Street 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Debra.Levy@Embarq.com  

Debra Levy 
TARIFF ANALYST II 
Voice: (913) 345-7571 
Fax: (913) 345-6756  
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Commission consideration and timely approval of these pages are respectfully requested.  
Upon approval, please return one stamped approved copy of this filing for our records.  Please 
contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Debra Levy 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Mary Taylor 
 John Felz 
 
WA 09-10 

 


